
  

Dear Sir/Madam 
  

I wish to express my concern with regard to the proposed anti discrimination bill 2012. 
  

This proposal - in it's dignified political package sounds effective. 

However, I feel it's blind-folding the foundation that has always celebrated and embraced "the 
Australian way" - a kindred Christian mateship, always encouraging a freedom of speech, to express 

our feelings and opinions in a dignified manner. 
  

The proposed amendment also holds the grave possibility of compromising our Christian heritage - 
eventually blurring the lines as to the solid Christian foundation this country has been proudly 

founded upon. 

  
Raewyn Borlase 

 


